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    Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.                Kinsman, IL       Before Sunday Mass        
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     January 29, 2023                                    Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

            Mass Schedule                                               Mass Intentions                                              Collections – 1/22/2023   
 

       Sun.    -     Jan.   29       8:00 a.m.     For Parishioners                              Sunday………………….. $  829.00  

       Wed.   -     Feb.    1       8:30 a.m.     Phyllis Schmidt - John & Jodi Walsh        Church in Latin America..     281.00 

        and family       Utilities………………….     235.00 

       Sun.    -     Feb.    5       8:00 a.m.     Betty Walsh - Family          Initial Offering………….        55.00    

                 Christmas……………….        50.00   

      “Rejoice and be glad; your reward will be great in heaven.”             Solemnity of Mary……..           5.00 

      “Your Offering is most appreciated!”   

      Sunday Mass:                                             February Stewardship     
           

       Lector:  Lee Miller       Servers:  Max Veselak & Brecken Anderson           Eucharistic Minister:  Brent Sulzberger 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

• Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters, all first responders, and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful 

support.  

• Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you.  

• “Thank you for your generous support for last week’s Collection for the Church in Latin America. As a parish, we collected 

$281.00 which will be used to share the faith with our brothers and sisters in Latin America and the Caribbean, so they in 

turn can share the Good News in their communities. If you missed the collection, it’s not too late to give! Visit 

www.usccb.org/latin-america and click “How to Give.” Your gift makes a difference!” 

• Time for some fun!!! - The Sacred Heart Youth Group would like to invite all parishioners to “Sacred Heart Bowling Day” 

today, Jan. 29th, at Victory Bowling Lanes in Dwight!!!  Details and a sign-up sheet are on the bulletin board in the 

vestibule!  

• Wednesday Feb. 1st – Eucharistic Adoration – St. Lawrence in South Wilmington - 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. - Please spread 

the word. Come for the entire time or come for 5-10 minutes to spend time with Jesus. 

• A Parish breakfast will be held on Sunday, Feb. 5th at the Community Center uptown after Mass. The final Sacred Heart Cash 

Raffle drawing for $500.00 will be held at the breakfast. The breakfast is free of charge. (Donations will be accepted.) 

Biscuits and gravy, fruit salad, coffee and juice will be served. All are invited to come for fellowship!!!  

• This week’s Sacred Heart Cash Raffle drawing winners are: 1/22/23 #1320 Carol Warhol for $50.00, 1/23/23 #42 Dave 

Baudino, 1/25/23 #1079 Terri Stuckey and 1/27/23 #210 Tatum Joerndt each winning $20.00!!! Congratulations!!! 

• From CCD Coordinator, Rhea Ann McDonald… “We are in need of 2 teachers for the 2023-2024 CCD year. Interested 

individuals should contact myself (815-690-0208) or Melissa Brockman (815-931-5008).” 

• Please note, food, household supplies and personal hygiene items are still being collected for our Micro-pantry uptown and 

for the MVK Food Pantry. Cash donations are also accepted…and welcome! Please place your donations in the marked 

boxes in the back of the church. Our wonderful volunteers will see they get to the appropriate destination. The donations   

you make to these two locations are not seasonal…but fulfill a need all year long…especially in these unprecedented times.  

Please be as generous as you can.  Thank you!!!   

• 2023 Calendars are in the back of the church for all who would like one!  Thank you, Braidwood Knights of Columbus 

Council #1574 for sponsoring them, and making sure we are aware of dates important to our Catholic Religion! 

• It's BACK!!! The St. Lawrence Nite at the Races will be held again this year after a couple year interruption. The horses will 

be off and running on Saturday, April 15, 2023. The theme this year will be "the roaring 20's". So, dig up a flapper or 

gangster suit and come play the horses at our 12th annual NITE AT THE RACES! 

• Wanting to keep up with news and/or announcements from the Diocese?! Visit www.dioceseofjoliet.org for the latest 

information and resources. 

• The Rectory/Parish Office is open. You may, however, want to call ahead (815-237-2230) to make sure the office is open  

the day of, or during the hours you would like to stop by, just to save yourself an unproductive trip.  

• We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!!! If you’d like to become a member of 

our parish, a registration form can be found on our website; swkrcatholics.org, or can be made available upon request! If you 

have questions or need further assistance, please contact our parish secretary, Lin, at 815-237-2230. Thank you! 

• Word of Life – “Many people are unaware that someone they know personally is silently suffering from participation in 

abortion. If a friend confided in you tomorrow that she had an abortion, would you be able to respond in a way that brings 

her closer to healing? Learn how in “How to Talk to a Friend Who’s Had an Abortion”; http://bit.ly/friend-had-abortion. – 

USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities. 

• Stewardship – January 29, 2023 – Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time - (Compliments of the Diocese of Dodge City, KS) – 

“Blessed are they who are what they are and do what they do for the sake of the kingdom! The Gospel today assures good 

stewards that their suffering and their service on behalf of the Kingdom will be rewarded!”      
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